
 

 
800 E. Northwest Highway  Des Plaines, IL 60016 

 

Product/Process Change Notice (PCN) 
PCN#:  ESU170-3           Date:  May 8, 2008 

Product Identification:  

Lead based PulseGuard ESD Product Series 

Implementation Date for Change: 

Sep 30, 2008 - Last time for Order Placement 

Dec 31, 2008 - Production will stop 

Contact Information 

Name:  Kent Hou 

Title: Global Product Manager 

Phone #:  +852 2154-7710 

Fax#:  +852 2810-5500 

E-mail:  khou@littelfuse.com 

Category of Change:  
  Assembly Process 

  Data Sheet 

  Technology 

  Discontinuance/Obsolescence 

  Equipment  

  Manufacturing Site 

  Raw Material 

  Testing 

  Fabrication Process 

  Other:  ______________________ 

Description of Change: 

Littelfuse Inc. would like to inform customers that it will cease production of its 

lead based Pulseguard series of products on December 31 2008. The product 

series impacted are the following. 

PulseGuard ESD Suppressor Series 

PGB0010603, PGB002ST23.        

The final date for which orders will be taken is September 30, 2008. 

In all cases Littelfuse has Lead-Free alternative series now available .  

The most up to date information on these series can be found on the Littelfuse 

website,  http://www.littelfuse.com/. 

Littelfuse Inc is implementing this change so that it can continue to pursue  

a policy of manufacturing and selling "Green" products.   

Important Dates: 

  Qualification Samples Available:                                     Last Time Buy:  September 30, 2008                               

  Final Qualification Data Available:                                 

  Date of Final Product Shipment:  December 31 2008 

 

Method of Distinguishing Changed Product 

  Product Mark,       

  Date Code,       

  Other,       

Demonstrated or Anticipated Impact on Form, Fit, Function or Reliability: 

N/A 

LF Qualification Plan/Results: 

N/A 

Customer Acknowledgement of Receipt:  Littelfuse requests you acknowledge receipt of this PCN.  In your acknowledgement, you can 

grant approval or request additional information.  Littelfuse will assume the change is acceptable if no acknowledgement is received within 30 days 

of this notice.  Lack of any additional response within 90 days of PCN issuance further constitutes acceptance of the change. 



 


